Denise Oates

From:

JAY PINETTE < jay.pinette@comcast.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, March 10, 2020 5:21 PM

To:

rpearson@rcn.com; 1melindacook@gmail.com; america704@aol.com; Pam; David

Mangan; robert_ettinger@putnam.com; postings

Subject:

March 2020 VAB Meeting

Hi Folks,

The next scheduled meeting for the Wakefield Veterans Advisory Board (VAB) is scheduled for next Tuesday, March 17th, at 6:30 PM in the first floor conference room at Wakefield Town Hall. I will certainly reach out if the meeting is impacted by the current state of emergency.

I would like to propose the following items for consideration during the meeting:

- 2020 Memorial Day observance
- Proposed project list
- VAB construction
- Chapter 115 & VSO briefing

Please feel free to offer any additional items for discussion, etc.

I look forward to seeing everyone on St. Patrick's Day.

Best,

Jay

FOR THE PROPERTY OF THE PROPER